
Report of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee to the Council meeting 28 August 2003 

13. PETITIONS 
 
 The Committee considered a petition signed by 492 residents concerning the proposed four laning of 

Cranford Street. 
 
 The petition, the prayer of which read: 
 
  “We the undersigned call upon the Christchurch City Council and Transit New Zealand to stop 

the proposed 4-laning of Cranford Street, and support the Cranford Street Action Group in its 
request for the equitable sharing of the traffic load across the northern roading network, and for 
socially and environmentally pro-active, long-term solutions to meet future traffic growth.” 

 
 had been referred to the Committee from the 26 June 2003 Council meeting. 
 
 The Committee received the petition. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


